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October 25, 2021
Dear School District of Greenfield Parent,

The Greenfield Public Health Department anticipates some movement on vaccines for 5-11 year
olds this week. Tuesday, October 26th is the meeting of the FDA panel to review the data,
followed by a review by the CDC panel the following Tuesday (November 2nd). It’s very likely
that full approvals will be moving forward at the end of the first week in November. As we
receive information from our public health officials, we will provide updates about vaccine
approvals to parents and families.

The Greenfield Health Department is interested in offering vaccination clinics on site at our
elementary schools once the vaccine has been approved for children ages 5-11. They have
provided us with a survey link to share with parents to gather data about parent interest in
vaccination clinics at school.

Please take a moment to fill out the survey by clicking this link:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C19ParentSurvey.

The data goes directly to the Greenfield Health Department. If you have any questions, please
contact the Greenfield Health Department.

Thank you.
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